
Welcome to the Open House!! 
Aurora Corridor Improvement Project: N 165th Street – N 205th Street 

June 20, 2007 
  
 
Here is the agenda for tonight:    
  
6:00 – 7:00 Visit stations, view alternatives, ask questions of staff 
 
7:00 - 7:10 Welcoming remarks from City Manager Bob Olander 
 
7:10 – 7:30 Summary of preliminary environmental findings and Next Steps by Jennifer Barnes 
 
7:30 – 8:30 Visit stations, view alternatives, ask questions of staff 
  
                                 
What have we been doing since December 2006? 
  
• Public scoping meetings and comments were collected and collated from the November thru 

January 16 scoping period (comments from the two open houses and written comments).  

• Held ten Aurora Business and Community (ABC) Team meetings.  

• Prepared and submitted environmental reports to the State for review.  

• Reviewed and developed updates to the Implementation Strategies (formerly the 32 Points).  

• Evaluated natural storm water systems and potential applications for this Project.  We have 
developed a toolkit for consideration.  

• Developed a staff draft recommended alternative based on scoping comments, input from 
property and business owners and the Aurora Business and Community Team, and from our 
analysis of the three alternatives.  
  

What do we want you to do tonight? 
  
We have three goals for your participation tonight: 

1. We have developed a draft recommended alternative that staff believes balances the 
opportunities and challenges along the corridor.  It has some flexible elements that will allow 
the project to move forward with manageable impacts, yet still meets the community goals for 
aesthetics and safety.  We’d like your feedback on this proposed design alternative. 

2. We have revised the 32 Points with significant input from the Aurora Business and Community 
Team and want your input on the proposed revisions.  They are now called Implementation 
Strategies. 

3. We have information on proposed natural stormwater system treatments.  We’d like your 
comments on these also.   

  
There are bright yellow comment cards available for you to record your thoughts.  Please find a staff 
person if you have questions.   
  

THANK YOU! 
 


